
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Federation of St. Cuthbert’s & St. Sebastian’s  

incorporating the Field of Dreams Nursery & Extended School Facilities 

c/o St. Sebastian’s, Holly Road, Liverpool, L7 0LH 
Tel 0151 260 9697, Fax 0151 260 5679 
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22nd June 2015, 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Residential Trip for Splash August 2015 

 

Since running our Splash Play Scheme parents/guardians have often enquired about the 

possibility of a residential trip during the Summer Holidays.   

 

We are delighted to be able to offer this to our parents/guardians on Friday 21st 

August 2015 to Saturday 22nd August 2015.  This will be open to children aged 5-11.  

The cost will be approximately £45.00 and includes 1 overnight stay, all meals and 5 

activities for the children to take part in.  Our children will be accompanied by 

members of Senior Management Team and Splash Staff.  All activities will be provided 

by Colomendy staff who are fully trained to carry out these fantastic opportunities. 

 

Obviously, we need to act fast to secure our booking – places will be limited.  So please 

fill in the pro-forma below and return it to the school office no later than Friday 26th 

June 2015 with the required deposit of £15.00. 

 

Thanks 

Splash Residential – Pro-Forma 

 

Childs name....................................................................Class................................DOB........................ 

 

Parents name............................................Contact telephone number.............................................. 

 

Attends St. Cuthbert’s.............................................Attends St Sebastian’s................................ 

Please tick 

 

I enclose £15.00 deposit for the residential (on line payments are not available for this 

trip). 

 

Please return urgently. 

 

 


